

Buy now & save!

Dear Parents,

In your child's backpack (unless already picked up at registration), please find tickets to our annual QP breakfast on Sunday, February 19, 2017 from 8 AM -12:30 PM in the QP Auditorium. As the breakfast is one of our major fundraisers, QP asks that each QP family purchase 10 tickets for use with their own immediate families and for friends and extended relatives. As is stated on the tickets, purchase price is \$6 at the door, but just \$5 if you send your check in before Friday, February 17. Please keep your tickets, and send a check right back in via your child's backpack (in the same envelope they arrived in when possible), and we take care of the rest.

Get ready for pancakes on February 19th!